
 

 

 

The Hon Courtney Houssos MLC 
Minister for Finance 
52 Martin Place 
Sydney NSW 2000 
Email: office@houssos.minister.nsw.gov.au 
 
September 2023 
 

Dear Minister, 

NSW INDUSTRIES & COMMUNITIES UNITED IN SUPPORT OF NATIVE FORESTRY  

We are writing to you in light of the ongoing co-ordinated environmental protests and misinformed 

media reports about native forestry in NSW.   

As your Government begins to shape key policies, we want to make very clear the ongoing value and 

legitimacy of native forestry in NSW.  

As a business operating in NSW which benefits from and depends on the timber industry, with this 

letter we add our voice to the chorus of strong and enduring community support for native forestry 

across the State. 

Our Business  
 

Our Location  
 

Years of Operation  
 

We Supply/Service  
 

You Should Know  
 

 
Since 1906, Timber NSW has been the representative organisation of the timber and forest products 

industry in NSW. We also wholeheartedly endorse and recommend to you the detailed joint 

submission Timber NSW and other timber groups have provided in support of native forestry in NSW.  

We ask our elected representatives in the NSW Parliament to listen to the voices of their 

communities and provide continuing support for native forestry in NSW.   

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

cc. campaigns@timbernsw.com.au [please copy Timber NSW when you email your support to the 

Minister] 
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